
 
 
 
 
 

December 1, 2021 
 

 To: Elite Roofing Supply Inc. 
 

 

Please be advised that Georgia-Pacific’s price for DensDeck and 

DensDeck Prime roof boards will be increased effective for 
shipments on and after February 1st, 2022 for locations within the 
United States. Georgia-Pacific is making this modification due to 
increases in the cost of raw materials and transportation incurred 
by Georgia-Pacific for the manufacture and delivery of products to 
you.  
 
Specifically: 
 

• Prices for all DensDeck® and DensDeck® Prime roof boards 
will be increased by $30.00 per MSF or $3 / square. 

• Prices for all DensDeck® StormX™ Prime roof boards will be 
increased by $30.00 per MSF or $3/ square .  

 
We expect that this notice will provide you with the information 
and lead time necessary for your future quotes on jobs. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter or if we can be of 
service in any way, please contact your local Georgia-Pacific 
Gypsum Sales Representative.  We would also like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your business and are looking 
forward to providing the very best in products and service to your 
company. 
 
Very truly yours, 
Greg Hudson 
E G Hudson 

Director of Commercial Dens® Sales 
 Georgia-Pacific Gypsum LLC 
 
 

 


